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Fairtrade Coffee Afternoon  

Thank you to everyone that attended the coffee afternoon last week. We 
hope you all enjoyed the cakes! 
We are delighted to advise that we raised just over £165 for the 
Fairtrade Foundation.  

 
Red Noses and Red Nose Day  

Just to warn parents that Red Noses have now sold out! On ​Friday 24​th​ March,​ we will 
also be holding a non-uniform day to raise money for this very worthy cause.  

 
Parent Interviews – Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 

Forms for parent interviews have been outside the classrooms since last Thursday. 
Please write your child’s name next to the appointment time you would like. Please 
remember that interviews are for a ​maximum of ten minutes​. If you need to discuss 
something that requires more time than this, we would appreciate if you made a 
separate appointment direct with the class teacher. 

 
Reception Class – Health Checks 

A reminder to parents that Vision Screening for the Reception class is tomorrow, 
Tuesday 14​th​ March.  
Please note that If you ​DO NOT​ wish for your child to have the vision check , please 
speak to the staff in the office as well as completing a do not consent form. 

 
 ​Sharing Assembly 

A reminder that Sharing Assembly for Years 3 and 4 takes place on 
Thursday 30​th​ March​ starting at 9am in the school hall.  
The Sharing Assembly for children in the Reception Class and Years 1 and 2 
is the following week on ​Thursday 6​th​ April​, again at 9am in the school hall. For parents 
new to Frome Valley, Sharing Assembly is a chance for all classes to share what they 
have learned this term. We will also present the Citizenship Certificates for each class 
for children that have been particularly kind and helpful this term. We look forward to 
welcoming all parents, friends and relatives to these special assemblies.  

At Sharing Assembly, we like to share in all the children’s achievements. If your 
child has been awarded anything outside of school, please bring all certificates 

etc. to the school office. 
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Absence from school 
We would like to remind everyone that if their child is absent from school due to illness 
they do need to contact school on a daily basis. This can either be by phone (you can 
leave a message with the reason for absence) or by email to 
office@fromevalley.dorset.sch.uk​.  
This must be before ​9.30am​. Please note: if we do not hear from you an unauthorised 
absence may be recorded.​ Thank you for your help.  

 

PTFA News 
Thank you to everyone for their donations towards the Easter Bingo. 
We will have some lovely prizes on the night.  
We are still looking for helpers at the Bingo. Either setting up before 
from 5pm or help during and after.  
If you can assist, please give your name to the staff in the office.  
Thank you once again for all your help.  

 

Year 4 Choral Festival 
A reminder that the Year 4 Choral Festival is this ​Wednesday 15​th​ March​. Children will 
be rehearsing all morning at St Osmund’s Middle School before returning to school for a 
late lunch. In the evening, all Year 4 children need to be at St Osmund’s by ​6pm for a 
6.30pm​ start to the concert.  
We have been asked to advise parents to please park considerately in St Osmund’s 
car park and surrounding residential streets.  If you could refrain from parking on 
Barnes Way it would be most appreciated. Thank you. 

 

Dorset Parent – Carer Council 
For all parents and carers of children and young people  (0 – 16 years old) with an 
additional need or disability.  Please note: there is an information evening. Details 
below. 
 

Information Event 2017 
Tuesday 28​th​ March  

                                                10am – 2pm 
Hamworthy Club 
Magna Road  
Canford Magna  
Wimborne 
BH21 3AP 

 
Please visit ​www.dpcc@dorsetparentcarercouncil.co.uk​ for further details.  

 

Year 2 visit to Safewise 
Year 2 are visiting Safewise in Weymouth on ​Wednesday 26​th​ April​. Full details will be 
sent home by the end of the week. We would like to thank the PTFA for funding the 
coach for the trip.  
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